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I endorse House Bill 3119, which proposes a delay in the implementation of the 

Advanced Clean Truck rules. This legislation will likely result in increased financial 

burdens for my family and me. Furthermore, it will impose significant costs on owners 

of diesel vehicles, potentially necessitating the premature replacement of their current 

vehicles.  


